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Senato Camera
della Repubblica dei deputati

Conrtesy Translation

Mr/Mme Speaker, Dear Colleague,

We are pleased to invitc you to the Conference of the Speakers of the
European Union Parliaments, which will take place in Rome, at the Chamber of
Deputies, on 20t and 21t April 2015.

We are also glad to invite you to the official dinner to be held in the evening
of 20% April.

Please find attached the programme of the Conference, the general
information as well as the registraton forms.

For further information you can visit the website of the Parliamentary
Dimension of the Italian Presidency of the Council of the Liuropean Union, at the
following address: htp://ue2014.parlamento.it/home.

We would be grateful if you could return the registration forms as soon as
possible.

Looking forward to meeting vou in Rome, we temain

Sincerely Yours

Pietro Grasso Laura Boldrint
The President of the Senate of the "The President of the Chamber of

Republic Deputies



